
 
 

RIVERSIDE CEMETERY 
PUBLIC FORUM 

The Riverside Cemetery Trustees will hold a public forum, November 2nd, 2023, at 
6:30 at the Sunderland Town Offices, to present a Preservation Master Plan for 
Riverside Cemetery prepared and presented by Martha Lyon Architecture. The 
masterplan and maps are listed on the website or available for view in the Town 
Clerk’s Office. 

 


